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SUPRA-QUICK TM

Roll-On Flea and Tick Killer

Domestic

KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:

Pyrethrins.............................0.10%
Technical piperonyl butoxide...........0.20%
n-Octyl bicycloheptene dicarboximide...0.33%

REG. NO.  23286 PCP ACT

NET CONTENTS 60mL

Made in the USA by
Virbac Inc.

P.O. Box 162059
Fort Worth, Texas 76161

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.
Harmful if swallowed.  Do not apply to genitals of pet.  Consult
a veterinarian before using on pregnant animals, sick animals, or
animals under drug or other pesticide treatment.  Do not use on
nursing animals or on animals under 8 weeks of age.  Discontinue
use, if irritation develops or if adverse effects are observed. 
Do not use near birds, feed, or foodstuffs.  Wash hands after
use.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, call a physician.  If in eyes, flush
with plenty of water and call a physician, if irritation
persists.  Wash contaminated skin with soap and water.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: TO KILL FLEAS AND TICKS ON DOGS, PUPPIES,
CATS AND KITTENS



Supra-Quick Roll-On is specially designed for use on cats and on
areas difficult to treat on dogs.  Remove cap, invert bottle (DO
NOT SQUEEZE BOTTLE) and apply by rolling applicator ball along
the hair coat, giving special attention to areas behind ears and
at base of tail.  Apply cautiously around the eyes and nose being
careful to avoid mucous membranes.  Rub onto ticks and into fur
with finger tips until area is damp.  Repeat treatment as
necessary, but not more often than once in two days.

For effective flea and tick control, treatment of the pet should
be combined with the sanitation of any area used by the pet. 
Vacuum floors, carpets, and furniture (discard vacuum bag after
use) and wash the pet’s bedding, living quarters, and surrounding
areas.  If pest problems persist, an insecticidal premise
treatment may be required.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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